
RECOMMENDATION(S): 
APPROVE and AUTHORIZE the County Librarian, or designee, to close all branches of
the County Library according to the revised holiday schedule outlined in the attached "2022
Revised Library Closures" list. 

FISCAL IMPACT: 
None. 

BACKGROUND: 
On December 14, 2021 the Board of Supervisors approved the Library Closure List for
2022. As in years past, one of the closed days was for the library's annual All Staff Training
Day. Based on feedback from presenters and staff who are uncomfortable attending an
in-person event due to the ongoing COVID-19 pandemic, the All Staff Training day for
2022 will be cancelled. All libraries will now be open on March 30, 2022. 

CONSEQUENCE OF NEGATIVE ACTION: 
Should the recommendation not be approved, libraries will remain closed on March 30,
2022 as per the original Closure List. 

APPROVE OTHER 

RECOMMENDATION OF CNTY
ADMINISTRATOR 

RECOMMENDATION OF BOARD
COMMITTEE 

Action of Board On:   03/01/2022 APPROVED AS RECOMMENDED OTHER 

Clerks Notes:
VOTE OF SUPERVISORS

AYE: John Gioia, District I Supervisor
Candace Andersen, District II
Supervisor
Diane Burgis, District III Supervisor
Karen Mitchoff, District IV
Supervisor
Federal D. Glover, District V
Supervisor

Contact:  Walt Beveridge
925-608-7730

 
I hereby certify that this is a true and correct copy of an action taken and entered on the minutes of the
Board of Supervisors on the date shown. 

ATTESTED:    March  1, 2022 
Monica Nino, County Administrator and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors
 
By: Laura Cassell, Deputy

cc:

C. 50

  

To: Board of Supervisors

From: Alison McKee, County Librarian

Date: March  1, 2022

Contra 
Costa 
County 

Subject: Revised Library Closure List for 2022
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